
 
 

 

Dear ESBGH Friends, 

We are very sorry to inform you that our Spring Meeting in Zagreb is cancelled. It is impossible to 
know what the situation looks like two months from now. No one will be surprised if we still have 
travel restrictions in and to Europe in the beginning of June. 

We are very sorry that the preparations of the meeting by Zeljko and Davor has been in vain. 
However, after talking with Zeljko today we are invited to have our Spring Meeting 2021 in Zagreb. 
We are indeed very pleased with this invitation and are very thankful to Zeljko and Davor as well as 
the Croatian Society of Gastroenterology. 

Yesterday we had a video conference. Among other things we discussed the Fall Meeting in 
conjunction with UEG Week in Amsterdam. We arrange for it and certainly hope to see you all at the 
meeting.  

 

 

Sincere regards 

Jan Lillienau, President of the Section 
Isabelle Cremers, President of the Board 
Kristine Wiencke, Secretary General 
Spyros Michopoulos, Treasurer 
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